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  Letter dated 27 May 2012 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of the 
Permanent Mission of South Sudan to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I regret to inform you that I have received reports today of further aerial 
bombardments conducted by Sudan Armed Forces on Warguet in Northern Bahr 
el Ghazal State, South Sudan. This morning, 27 May, the same locality was bombed 
yet again, as was Majak Woy in the same State. A Sudan Armed Forces plane also 
flew over Juba this morning. 

 These attacks and acts of intimidation are completely unacceptable and are in 
direct contravention of the provisions of United Nations Security Council resolution 
2046 (2012). My Government calls on the Security Council to condemn Sudan’s 
continued failure to comply with resolution 2046 (2012) and to repeat its demands 
that Sudan’s aerial bombardments of South Sudan must stop immediately. My 
Government has welcomed the resumption of talks under the auspices of the African 
Union High-level Implementation Panel and wishes to engage in these talks 
constructively, not under threat of repeated attacks. 

 I would be most grateful if the present letter could be circulated as a document 
of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Francis Nazario 
Ambassador 

Deputy Permanent Representative 
Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

 


